
TOWN OF .w'

ST. PAUL
A People Kind of Place

NOTICE OF SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING

BEING HELD VIA ELECTRONIC MEANS

 

April 29, 2020 — 7:00 p.m.

Town Council has scheduled a Special Council Meeting dedicated to:

2020 Budget (Operational and Capital)

in accordance with Section 194 of the Municipal Government Act (MGA).

The Special Council Meeting is scheduled for April 29, 2020. The Special Council
Meeting will commence at 7:00 p.m. and will be held via electronic means.

Members of the public are encouraged to participate and will be able to hear the
meeting as it occurs. Anyone wishing to make a written submission for this meeting

are encouraged to send an email prior to 12Noon on Wednesday, April 29‘", 2020 to:
abrousseau@town.stpaul.ab.ca

Town Council welcomes you to join their meeting!

Go to Town Hall>Live Stream—Council
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I\/Ieetlngs are open to the public except for those portions which are held in Closed
Session.

Changes to meeting dates, times or locations are posted at
https ://townstpaul.civicweb.net.

For additional information, please contact Kim Heyman, Chief Administrative Officer

at 780—691—6380.


